
 

 
 

Hello!  
 
This is the NHS officers and advisor, Madame Byers. These past few months we have 
offered group tutoring to the K-8 students. Now that almost two marking periods have 
passed, NHS has decided to transition into K-8 1-on-1 individual tutoring.  
 
The premise and foundation of the system will stay the same. All tutoring will remain on 
Zoom. Parents will still be able to sign up for a tutoring session on SignUp Genius. The 
only thing that has changed is that the session will be with a singular tutor.  
 
The SignUp Genius link will change and be provided at the end of this letter. The Zoom 
link will also change, but it will be provided through an email confirmation.  
 
With these changes, we are letting you know that group tutoring ​will end on Thursday, 
January 14, 2021​. Parents will be able to sign up for the new K-8 individual tutoring 
sessions ​starting on Tuesday, January 19, 2021​.​ (There is no school on Monday due to 
MLK day.)   
 
The ​NEW​ sign-up links are available:  

Monday - Thursday  
Friday - Sunday  

 
Please make sure to read the information in the beginning of the sign-up website. We 
are still providing tutoring in the same subjects, which includes Spanish Immersion.  
 
If you have any questions, please email NHS at ​solehinhs@slsd.org​.  
 
Thank you so much!  
 
The NHS Officers and Madame Byers  
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